
 

 

 

Share Your Company News! 
We want to hear from you! Has your company recently won an award? Have you been 

recognized for a special achievement? Or maybe you’ve switched locations or have an 

upcoming event! We want to share your news with other Chamber members to give you more 

exposure and free publicity for your accomplishments. We will only share for TWO (2) weeks 

prior to the week of your event. *This feature is not for solicitation of sponsorships of sales of 

products and services. Promotion is only for Chamber members. We will promote and share 

your news on our Chamber media platforms, where applicable (catskills.com, social media, and 

or newsletter.) 

Here’s what to do … Briefly tell us who, what, when, where and why! Also, if you have a flyer, 

include a link to it so we can share it as well.  

E-mail to: office@catskills.com 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________  

Contact: ______________________________________  

E-Mail: _______________________________________ 


